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AUGUST 2024 
 
 

All five fountains are working properly.  
 
A note of Appreciation to a couple of our residents for replacing rotten 
bulkheads. These structures are the land owner’s responsibility as they 
protect their property and our lake. 
 
Please inform your lawn crews that any trash, grass clippings, blown into the 
street end up going down storm drains and directly into the lake with the first 
heavy rainfall. Please be careful with weed and feed applications and run off 
as these products can also damage our lake. 
 
 
Please continue to clean up any trash that may be floating by your property.  
 Thank You to our neighbors who lend a hand at keeping our lake looking 
beautiful! 
 
 
GOALS FOR 2024 
 

1. Continue efforts to encourage residents to repair and/or install 
bulkheads. Cazes, Smith, and Williams 

2. Monitor water conditions for algae bloom, weeds etc. Cazes, Smith 
and Williams. 

 
 
Jim Cazes 
Lake Chairman 
 


